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Peter Alberg (adpce.ad)

From: Susan Watkins <susan@myblueheavencabin.com>
Sent: Sunday, September 15, 2024 11:33 AM
To: Public Comment
Cc: Susan Watkins
Subject: Comments Reg 6

As a resident of Newton County, AR. I have an interest in not allowing old permits to become operational. The four still 
“active” permits have not complied with annual reports and should be closed permanently. To change them to reg 6 
after they have not complied for years is a violation of the law. The loop hole that the old permits could be possibly 
reopened after years of reporting violations by the Director is not protective of the watershed and shows preference to 
those who knowing violating their permits. 
I agree with and support the more detailed comments submitted by the Buffalo River Watershed Alliance. 
Respectfully, 
Susan Watkins 
603 NC 8629 
Parthenon, AR. 72666 
 


